

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS
Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297
E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com
Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

18th January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has been chosen to represent the school at cross-country in an inter-school competition on Thursday 1st February 2018.

The event is at Melbourne Park and will start at 2:00pm. The races will last for approximately one hour and are followed by a short presentation. The children may leave the class at 1.15pm to allow enough time to travel to the park. The school will not be able to transport the children to and from the event.

Kit:

The children will wear their PE kit for this event and will change at the school before departure. They will bring their school uniform with them and will bring both home. If your child owns PLASTIC studded football boots, they may wear them. Otherwise they are to wear trainers.

If you are happy for your child to take part, please complete the attached permission slip and return to the school office as soon as possible

Kind regards,

N. North

Mrs N North	
Year 1 teacher and PE co-ordinator	
٠	
Dear Mrs North,	
I give permission for my child	
Country competition on Thursday 1 st February 2018 and	I have arranged to transport them
to and from Melbourne Park.	
Signed:	